
The Church’s Response

to the Royal Commission 

Why hadn’t you already released the 

Truth, Justice, and Healing Council 

report? (Contd)

• The Implantation Advisory Group (IAG)

made up mostly of eminent lay people,

including experts in the areas of

safeguarding and child protection, has the

task of monitoring the Church’s response

to the Royal Commissions

Recommendations.

NATIONAL REDRESS SCHEME

• The Catholic Church was an early and

consistent supporter of the National

Redress Scheme.

• We believe that aspects of the Redress

scheme can help support people who

suffered child sexual abuse in institutional

setting, including apologies, pastoral

support and financial payments in some

cases.

• In some ways, it is similar to what has been

available to survivors through Toward

Healing and the Melbourne Response, but

is judged and administered by a group

independent of the Catholic Church.

Why did you get the cap for redress 

payments lowered from $200,000 to 

$150,000

• The Catholic Church supported the redress

scheme and would have been prepared to

contribute whatever the Commonwealth

Government decided was appropriate.

• The Commonwealth Government

established and is administering the

independent scheme and we will abide by

its determinations and its policy settings.

THIS WEEK 

Saturday 29 Sept 6:00 p.m. 26th Sunday of the Year.

Sunday 30 Sept 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 26th Sunday of the Year.

Tuesday 02 Oct 11:30 a.m.

Wednesday 03 Oct 9:15 a.m.. Mass at Princeton View at 10:30 a.m.

Thursday 04 Oct 9:15 a.m.

Friday 05 Oct Mass at Eleanora at 10:30Rosary & Prayer to

St. Peregrine at 11:15 a.m. followed by Mass

Saturday 06 Oct 8:30 am.

Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m. 27th Sunday of the Year

Sunday        07 Oct    8:00 and 10:00 a.m. 27th Sunday of the Year.

LET US REMEMBER 

IN OUR PRAYERS:

SICK:Pierre Sakr, Joe Rush, Judy

Ferrigno, Clare Curry-Harris, May

Ray, Frank Ray, Margaret Parry,

Kate Maree Arnott, Jenny Oaten,

Susan McGregor, Brian Riordan..

Entrance Antiphon: All that you

have done to us, O Lord, you have

done with true judgement, for we

have sinned against you and not

obeyed your commandments.

Communion Antiphon:

Remember your word to your

servant, O Lord by which you have

given me hope. This is my comfort

when I am brought low.

“Ours is a Child Safe Environment. As a Community we all are committed to do the best we can 

to keep children safe from harm and abuse”

St. Mary’s Presbytery

5 Hayward Grove, 

Hampton 3188

Tel: (03) 95210990

Email: hampton@cam.org.au

Parish Office Hours:

Mon: 8:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m.

Tues: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Wed & Fri: 9:00 a.m. -12:00 noon.

Phone: 9521 0990

Parish Priest:

Fr. Anjou Soares

Pastoral Associate: 

Mrs. Cynthia White

Email: 

Hampton.Pastoral@cam.org.au

Parish Secretary: 

Sharon Burleigh ( Mon/ Tues)

Maria Jesus De Santisteban

(Wed/Thurs/Fri)

Baptism Coordinator: 

Olivia Turner: 

Phone: 0407863579,  95210990

Baptism: 

2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month, 

Baptism Preparation: 

3rd Sunday after 10:00 a.m. Mass.

Confession:

Saturday: 9:15 or on request

30th Sept  2018      26th Sunday of the Year

The precepts of the Lord give joy to the heart.

Psalm 18 offers praise for the gift of the Law. It is perfect

trustworthy and truthful. It brings wisdom, instruction and a

clear conscience. It is active and dynamic, it shows forth God’s

power.

It is a silent manifestation of God. Though silent it is a language

without frontiers. A language that reveals God to all. The Law

becomes this revelation of God. It has an authentic value in

itself.

The Law is precious and brings enlightenment to the people. For

the psalmist the Law is not oppressive. He experiences it as rest

light and happiness. The Psalmist prays to God to pardon his sins

and to free him from faults he cannot see.

Fr Anjou Soares

Series 3Part 2

‘ADVENT LISTENING HEARTS’: SEMINARS FOR ADVENT/CHRISTMAS 
Tuesdays 16 & 23 October, 7pm – 9pm

Catholic Leadership Centre, East Melbourne

We invite Parish and School Liturgy Teams to Advent/Christmas

planning seminars to take place over two weeks in October.

Tuesday 16 October an overview of the Gospel of Luke (Year C of

the liturgical cycle) will be presented.

Tuesday 23 October a range of workshops will be available

including: exploring the Advent Word, music for the

seasons, celebrating the Liturgical season, communicating the Advent

message and how this listening and dialogue phase of the Plenary

Council journey might translate at a local level, especially as we

prepare our Advent hearts to receive Jesus.

Details: Ph: 9926 5761 or email evangelisation@cam.org.au.

St. Peter Claver Mission Fair

Date:  Saturday 14th October 2018

Time: 9:00 a.m. = 3:00 p.m.

Where: Convent Grounds, 154 Cotham Rd, Kew

All proceeds of the Fair go to the Missions.

There will be knitwear, Craft, Toys, Raffles,

Jewellery, Gifts, Sausages, Hamburgers,

Devonshire Tea, Fruit & Veggies, Books, Spinning

Wheel, Piety Stall.

Annual St. Mary’s Community BBQ on 14th October

All community members are welcome to attend, especially those

that have been part of the Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist &

Confirmation Sacraments. Come and Celebrate.

Where: St Mary’s Grounds Hampton

When: After 10:00 a.m. Mass on Sunday,  14 /10/18

What: BBQ/Sandwiches/Salads/Sweets/

Soft/Hot drinks will be provided. 

Plenary Council 2020 Question:

What do you think God is asking of us in Australia at 

this time?

Step 2:

• It may be helpful to introduce Step 2 by reminding

people that it is important we receive the responses fro

each other- it is not a time to correct or challenge

anyone’s story or response.

• It may be hard to choose just one topic but that’s ok. It

is highly likely that participants will enter into more

than one listening and dialogue session.

Step 3

• At this listening stage the facilitator may need to

remind participants of the importance of listening

deeply to each others stories. Again this is not a time

to challenge –it may be appropriate to ask a question

of clarification or the facilitator may wish to ask an

open ended question such as ‘would you like to share

a little more about how you felt when…………..

happened?’

• If there is disagreement the facilitator may wish to just

acknowledge that we come with different views but in

this process all views are equally valued and valuable.

• It is helpful to draw the participants attention to the

suggested opening phrases ‘I feel your sharing has

helped me to…..’ or ‘from what you have shared with

me, I now understand…’ because it reminds us to

respond to the story we have heard from our hearts

Step 4

• It will be important for the response to be submitted

and in some cases the facilitator may be asked to do

this.

Social Justice Statement 2018 – 2019 magazine, 

and flayers now available. Please take one

We have 58 Census Forms returned back to the 

Parish office. Thank you for your response

We wish Cynthia White an 

enjoyable holidays in 

Canada and the States

Social Justice Sunday

30th September 2018
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